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2024 U22 Masters & Queens FAQ

1. What are the 2024 U22 Masters and Queens dates and locations?

The 2024 U22 Masters and Queens are scheduled for May 24-27. U22 Masters qualifying
and match play will take place at Super Bowl in Canton, Michigan, and U22 Queens
qualifying and match play at Thunderbowl Lanes in Allen Park, Michigan.

Both the U22 Masters and Queens stepladder finals will take place on Monday, May 27,
2024, in the iconic Thunderbowl Arena.

2. What is the field size for the 2024 U22 Masters & Queens?
The 2024 U22 Masters will feature a maximum of 232 players, and the U22 Queens has a
maximum of 216 players.

3. What is the criteria for entry into the 2024 U22 Masters and Queens?

Bowlers must be USBC adult members in good standing and be between 18-22 years of
age. Participants must reach their 18 birthday on or before May 24, 2024, and must not
reach their 23 birthday until May 28, 2024, or after.

4. When do entries open and what is the cost?

Registration is planned to open on Tuesday, January 2, 2024, at 11 a.m. Eastern and will be
available on a first-come, first-served basis.

The entry fee for the U22 Masters and Queens is $300.

5. Will bowlers be able to qualify for Junior Team USA 2025?

Yes, individuals who are 20 years of age or younger as of January 1, 2025, will be eligible.
Qualifying criteria will be defined by the Team USA program and published no later than
March 1, 2024.

6. Will the 2024 U22 Masters and Queens be livestreamed?
Yes, all rounds of competition will be covered exclusively on BowlITV.

7. Can I get a refund if I have registered and choose not to bowl?
Yes. The following guidelines will be used for issuing refunds:
e A refund will be given, less $50 cancellation fee, to a bowler who withdraws
prior to the start of the first official practice session.



